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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a possible quorum of Skagway Borough 
Assemblymembers may attend the Ore Dock Ribbon Cutting 
Ceremony. No action will be taken. 
 
DATE: Thursday, June 27, 2024   
TIME: 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 
PLACE: Ore Dock 
  
TOPIC: Ore Dock Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 


